Nursery Newsletter

The class topic is 'Spring'. In class we are trying to identify features of plants and flower. We shall be planting flowers all week in class for our garden. If any parents can donate any plants, seeds, or compost to support our topic, we would be most grateful.

Learning aims are linked to class subject:

- Begin to ask simple questions;
- Learn new vocabulary linked to topic;
- Compare size using some mathematical language
- Distinguish between the marks they make;
- Begin to gain an awareness of what plants need for them to grow.

Colour, Shape and Number in class during topic will be:

Orange, Oval, &

Could you please create a collage and bring back into class, as we use their lovely work to promote language, speech sounds and build their vocabulary.

Thank you for your donations of fruit and voluntary contribution towards the cost of snack - without your support we could not offer this provision.

On the last day of term, we shall be having our own 'Street Party' in school to celebrate the Queens Platinum Jubilee.

Finally, we have t say goodbye to Mrs Bull who will be leaving Sunbeams on 27th May, we will her every success in her new position.

Dates for Diary Half Term 30th May – 3rd June. Inset day Friday 24th June

Mrs Edwards head of pre-school and nursery.